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Dear colleague,  
 
Thank you to those who took the time to respond to our consultation on a proposed new Charging Allocation 
Methodology.   
 
We received some constructive feedback from a variety of PSA holders, many of whom posed similar 
questions and challenges. As part of this, we understand a lot of you want to see what your charges might 
look like under the new charging model we are proposing.  We are currently working through this request 
as well as the other points noted within the feedback and hope to be able to respond to you in the new 
year.    
 
In the meantime, our focus will be on running the existing model for the calculation of the 2024/25 PSA 
charges. As such please bear with us while we put our consultation work momentarily on pause. We want 
to get these changes right, and this means we will be dedicating more time in 2024 to its design.  
All the best for a happy and restful Christmas and New Year,  
 
Sincerely  
  
 Hugh Ind  
Chief Executive, BTPA  
  
 


